
City of Rapid City & Rapid City School Board 
Rapid City South Dakota 

Request for Proposals 
Video/Audio Equipment  

City Council/School Board Chambers 
 

City of Rapid City and Rapid City School Board are requesting proposals for 
updating of the video/audio system used for recording meetings in the combined City 
Council/School Board Chambers.  Proposals must be submitted pursuant to the guidelines 
contained in the Request for Proposals (RFP) City of Rapid City, Council/School Board 
Chambers.  Copies of the document are available upon request from the Rapid City 
Information Technology Officer.  Inquiries concerning any proposal or the terms 
contained in the RFP should be directed to Jim Cook, Information Technology Officer, 
394-4138, or e-mail Jim.Cook@rcgov.org 
 
Proposals will be accepted at the City of Rapid City Information & Technology Office, 
300 6th Street Rapid City, until 5:00 p.m. on March 14, 2008.  Proposals can also be 
delivered via e-mail to IT Officer Jim Cook.   
 
 


